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�x Steve brought his Sweet Pea to run on the 14th to 

try out a slate wagon used as water and coal 
carrier. The two look good together. However in 
Steve’s words “I eventually got to do couple of 
laps , could not reach any of the controls only with 
the shovel, de-railed the riding car and lost the 
fire.  Ah well worth a try.” 

 
�x We welcome new members this month, Karen 

Knight and her son Aaron, and hope they enjoy a 
happy time with our society. 

 
�x John and myself have had a meeting with Andy Scofield of Floralands to discuss our future 

security at Catfoot and it would appear that they are more than happy to keep us on site as 
an attraction to enhance the farm park experience. To this end he was going to look into a 
lease allowing us to use the land while ever they were running the garden centre. The 
question of the monetary split was raised and Andy was going to look into the possibility of 
going along with a 50/50 split to help fund an extension of the track into the woodland. 
More later, hopefully. 

 
 
 
 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
�x 20th March  – AGM / Club Running Day 
�x 28th March  – Easter Monday Public Running Day 

 
Don’t forget – any snippets for inclusion send to rt4ylor@btinternet.com 
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